RESOLUTION NO. 2023-01

Whereas, the Ambler Access Subsistence Advisory Committee (SAC) and the
Workforce Development Working Group (WFDWG) are reviewing the Ambler
Access Project:

Whereas, the Subsistence Advisory Committee is balancing and reviewing impacts
to subsistence in the region and the Workforce Development Working Group is
developing a plan and preparing the workforce for all phases of the project.
Impacts to subsistence include possible negative impacts, mitigation measures, like
those in place on the Red Dog mine road, and possible positive impacts for
residents of the region of good paying jobs and income to afford a subsistence
lifestyle and being able to afford the high cost of living.

Whereas, depending on the findings and outcome of the study process, SAC and
WFDWG supports a permanently limited access industrial road which also allow
shipments of fuel, groceries, building and infrastructure supplies, and medivacs of
residents.

Therefore, the committees urge and supports AIDEA’s efforts to obtain title to the
right of way to state land so that the Ambler Access Project could be held
permanently as limited access.

Passed by vote this 14™ day of June 2023

Co-Chair Larry Westlake Sr.
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